
 

MINUTES OF A PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING 

GREEN ROOM 4:30PM 22 NOVEMBER 2021 

PRESENT 

Councillors: Phil Warren (Chair), Steph Toogood & James Toogood. 

 

ITEM 

 

SUBJECT 

 

1) APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

There were no Apologies for Absence received. 

 

2) DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no Declarations of Interest received at this time. 

3) PUBLIC FORUM 

There were no members of the public present. 

 

4) PLANNING APPLICATIONS 

a) 21/01982/HOU & 01983/LBC: BANK END FARM, UNDERCLIFF DRIVE 

It was unanimously resolved: 
that Ventnor Town Council strongly supports this application, feeling that the windows 
are being replaced sympathetically, like-for-like. 

b) 21/02059/FUL: BRUNSWICK HOUSE, VICTORIA STREET 

It was unanimously resolved: 
that Ventnor Town Council see no reason to oppose this application, but given the 
nature of the change of use, would expect Building Control and the Fire Safety Officer 
to be involved. 

c) 21/02042/HOU: GADSHILL, UNDERCLIFF DRIVE 

It was unanimously resolved:  
that Ventnor Town Council see no reason to oppose this application. 

d) 21/02162/HOU: 1B PELHAM ROAD 

It was unanimously resolved: 
that Ventnor Town Council see no reason to oppose this application. 

 
The Meeting closed at 5:00pm. 

 

  
SIGNED BY THE CHAIR: 

 
DATE: 
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